
I wanted to let you know that my magic has been
running low, so I've traveled back to the North Pole to
rest and recharge. Please don't worry—I’m safe and

sound at the North Pole Elf Hospital, where elves like
me go when we’ve been accidentally touched. Santa,
Mrs. Claus, and all the North Pole helpers are taking

wonderful care of me, and I’m already starting to
feel better!

As soon as I’ve regained all my magic elf 
dust, I’ll be back with you. I miss you so 

much and can’t wait to return once
 I’m feeling my best!

ELF’S RECOVERY 

OH, NO! I’M SICK! 

With magical love,
Your Elf


